
 

 

 

 
 

   November 26th 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I wish to thank those that attended the virtual parent/guardian-teacher meeting yesterday. I 

appreciate you taking the time to meet with subject teachers to discuss your child’s academic, 

behaviour and attendance so far this term. I also want to thank you for being patient when there 

were some intermittent technological issues. This was a new venture for us in school and we 

value your patience, commitment and working with us.  

 

I hope that our first virtual parent/guardian -teacher meeting was of some benefit and provided 

you with some valuable insight into your child's progress in school. We value you taking the time 

and effort to attend zoom meetings with subject teachers to support your child’s progress as a 

student in St. Augustine’s College. Your continued partnership, support  and engagement with 

the school as parents/guardians will ensure your son/daughter continues to learn, progress and 

reach their potential.  

 
We would love some feedback on your experience of our first virtual parent/guardian -teacher 

meeting. The survey will only take a few moments. https://www.menti.com/pp61o9fbtr 

If the link above does not work. Please log onto www.menti.com. The voting code to vote is 

1738 2848 and is valid now and will expire in 2 days time.  

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. Enjoy the toyshow!.  

Kind regards, 

Michael O’Sullivan  

Principal 

 


